
     
 

 

Spring Dates:      

Wednesday 6th  February:  Parents Phonics Session-  
Parents will be invited into school to see how your children  

learn their phonics, the letters and sounds that help them to read and write.  More details 

will follow nearer the time. 

Friday 8th February : Non-Pupil Day, Staff Training Inset 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February : Half-Term School Closed 

Monday 25th February : Back to school 
 
COMMUNICATION HOME: 
Please remember the only earrings that should be worn in school should be studs. 
Please give your £1 donations for miscellaneous materials to Mrs Dolmore in the mornings.  This 
allows us to buy cooking ingredients, and messy materials such as play dough, shaving foam 
and cornflour for gloop, things we make and use daily that have to be replaced regularly for health 
& hygiene reasons.  Many Thanks. 

Happy New Year ! 
From Your Foundation Stage 2 Teaching Team 

Mrs Farleigh, Mrs Dolmore  Mrs Hambleton  

Foundation Stage  2  Newsletter 

 Week 1 

 

Welcome back  
We have been reflecting upon Christmas and sharing our family 
experiences.  We have been talking about what is the ‘same’  
and what is ‘different’ about the ways we celebrate.  Looking forward to  
the new year we talked about how people make ‘promises’ to 
themselves, making resolutions, setting themselves goals and  
identifying things they want to get better at.  Ask your child what they 
have decided to try harder at, what is it they want to get better at? 
Next Week:  We will be learning the Traditional Tale of 
The Three Little Pigs  
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Maisie:  For trying really hard to blend 

her sounds together to make words 
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Oliver: For trying really hard and 

copying some letters when writing 

Well Done to you both  
 

 


